
TO: Village of Ardencroft

FROM: Safety Committee (21 October 2024)

Minutes from Meeting held on October 21, 2024

1. Welcomed new Safety Committee Member Vaughn Byarm to his first meeting and a brief history of

the committee including its past and present role.

2. Reviewed previous meeting minutes

3. Discussed the ongoing loose dog issues in the Village. Including the current procedure for violations

and possible options going forward.

4. Discussed options to reduce car speeds on both Harvey and Veale

5. Discussed options to make pedestrian crossing easier at Greenbriar & Veale, Evergreen & Veale as

well as Sunset and Veale.

6. Discussed parking issues. Cars blocking fire hydrants etc. Talked about putting up ribbon on one side

of W Greenbriar during next year’s fair to prevent parking like is done on some other streets in the

village.

7. Discussed participating in the Delmarva transportation meeting. Vaughn agreed to attend on behalf

of the committee.

Safety will continue to work on defining its responsibilities and procedures.

J. Tindall


